
FALCON

FLYER

Northeast Elementary  /  (217) 444-3050/  www.danville118.org/northeast

APRIL  2022

Dear Northeast Families and Friends,

Welcome back!  I hope everyone had a
relaxing three week break.  We have one more
quarter of school left this year and it's going
to be a great one!  Student events include
track and field, garden Club, and Archery.  We
will have our Art Night and CB5K for families. 
 Our older students will take the Illinois
Assessment of Readiness too.  Right now is a
great time to be part of the Northeast family,
and I appreicate all of you.  Go Falcons! 

Thanks,

Mr. Justin Thorlton
Principal, Northeast Elementary Magnet School

TO OUR
ARCHERY

TEAM

Congrats
!

2nd in State (Elementary Division)

Our Middle School Division did great too!

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.danville118.org%2Fnortheast&data=04%7C01%7CThorltonJ%40danville118.org%7C3d6454cf09684d8d099408d99eeaa816%7C054e2bc2473449508f5d2b6093c41805%7C0%7C0%7C637715552939404388%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=fCc%2BWR08qlXN95WjFTAW3qaBjlr4xXpGKaeQHvFQrnY%3D&reserved=0


We Are Safe
We Are Healthy
We Are Responsible
We Are Kind

FALCON FLYER
Northeast Elementary  /  (217) 444-3050/  www.northeast.danville118.org

APRIL

 Gets a good night’s sleep
 Eats breakfast
 Arrives on time
 Brings Chromebook fully charged to school

Beginning the week of April 11 your child will be
taking the Illinois Assessment of Readiness (IAR) test.
This is a state requirement for 3-8th grade students. 
 All students will be assessed in the areas of reading
and mathematics.  Each student will participate in at
least two reading assessments and three math
assessments.
 
In order for your child to do his or her personal best
please make sure he/she:


